
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheeseburger  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Pickle Chips  

 Black Beans  

 Diced Peaches  

 Milk  

 

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

  

   

1. Remember that during phase one of our winter incentive you will earn ten tiger stripes on 

Wednesday December 13th, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and 

Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday December 22nd  you 

will be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of all 

the good choices you have made.  

 

2. Dare to Dream will be meeting this Thursday (December 14) with Ms. Ramirez in room 

102A. 

 

3. Would you like to wish a Happy Holiday to a friend in a fun way? Buy a Candy Cane 

Gram during lunch in the cafeteria. You can write a personalized message and have 

Candy Cane Grams delivered to your friends during MP the last day of school before 

winter break. Candy Cane Grams are $1 and will be on sale until Thursday, December 

21
st
. Buy your Candy Cane Gram today and spread some holiday cheer. 

 

4. The basketball teams travelled to Willow Springs to play the Wolverines’.  The 7
th

 grade 

team took a clear victory with great team defense and great play by Galloping Grant 

Kostrava and Aidan the Mail Man Collins. 

 

The 8
th

 grade also took a great victory with great team defense and great playing form 

Luke The Force Is Strong Whelton, Antonio Chuck a 3 Ruiz and Dryden the Barbarian 

Hall.  

 

5. Attention Adventurers! 

 

RPG Club will be meeting immediately after school today until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  Any students 

interested in joining RPG Club should stop by and check it out.  Our adventure will be 

beginning soon!  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you after 

school! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


